
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Monday 25th May 2021 
Dear Parent, 
 

Induction to Burscough Priory Academy – Year 7 September 2021 

 
We are writing with further details of the arrangements for our Induction Programme for your child. As 
mentioned in our previous letter, we would like your child to attend Burscough Priory Academy on Thursday 
17 June 2021 for a Pastoral Day to meet with their new House Progress Lead and to get to know other 
members of their House and on Friday 18 June 2021 for a Curriculum Day to meet with staff and will also 
have sample lessons throughout the day.  
 
On both of the Induction Days, your child will need to bring with them either a packed lunch or approximately 
£2.50 for a school lunch. If your child currently receives Free School Meals, lunch will be provided. 
 
On Thursday 17 June 2021 your child will need to bring their trainers and on Friday 18 June your child will 
need to bring with them a pen, pencil and a ruler. 
 
Parents are requested to ensure that students arrive at Burscough Priory Academy for 9.30am on both 
Thursday 17 June and Friday 18 June. Students will need to be collected at 2.30pm. 
 
*Please note that events will be fully risk assessed and are subject to change dependent on the national 
COVID guidance at the time.  
 
On Thursday 24 June there will be a meeting for parents in the school hall at 6.00pm – please note that this 
date has been revised in light of the Government’s Covid-19 road map. In light of the restrictions that should 
have lifted earlier in the week, this event will be for adults only and for one adult per student.  Traditionally 
this has been an evening that is very well attended and this has a real benefit for the students – we want to 
make sure that this continues but considers the local and national picture at the time. All information from 
the evening will be available to parents who are unable to attend and for wider family members beyond the 
nominated adult.  If these arrangements do pose a specific issue for your family, please get in touch with us 
using the email at the bottom of this letter.   
 
During this evening there is usually a short presentation, after which you will have the opportunity to meet 
with your child’s new House Progress Leader and their Personal Tutor.  After these meetings have taken 
place, you may also wish to make an appointment to discuss any issues with our Pastoral Behaviour Manager 
or the Head of Learning Support.  Your child will have the opportunity to meet their House Progress Leader 
and their Personal Tutor during the day events in the week prior. 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Whilst further details will be provided next half term, we are pleased to confirm that our Summer School 
will start on Monday 9 August and finish on Friday 13 August. All Year 6 students who will start at BPA in 
September are eligible to attend and we would encourage them to. Although we understand some children 
may be unable to, this will be an exciting and enjoyable week and one that will support their transition to 
secondary school.  
 
Please find enclosed the Parental Transition Information Sheet, Student Transition Information Sheet, Data 
Collection Sheet, Parental Photographic & Video Consent Form, Chromebooks for Learning Project Letter 
and preliminary information about the planned Summer School. Please complete these and return to 
Burscough Priory Academy in the enclosed stamped addressed envelope no later than Friday 4th June 2021. 
 
If you have any further questions about the arrangements outlined in this letter or the information that we 
need, please contact school via e-mail at transition@burscoughprioryacademy.org 
 
We are really looking forward to meeting your child in June first of all and welcoming them for their formal 
start here at Burscough Priory Academy on Monday 6th September 2021. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs L MacLaren 

 

Head of School 
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